
 

 

Stephen Stillman 
 
 
From:   Stephen Stillman [Stephen.stillman@pcschools.edu] 
Sent:   Friday, July 23, 2023 2:03 PM 
To: Janice Neely [janice.neely@pcschools.com] 
Subject:  RE: Bullying 
Attachments:   
 

Ms. Neely,  
 
I think this may be a better conversation to have in person than to try to sort it out over email. 
Jacob’s safety and wellbeing are of top importance to me. There are a lot of different variables in 
this situation that I think we need to unpack together to help bring resolution to these incidents.  
 
Please let me know a time when you are available to meet. 
 
Stephen 
 
 
On Thurs, July 22, 2023 at 3:15 PM CDT, Janice Neely <janice.neely@pcschools.com> wrote: 
 
Dr. Stillman, 
 
I am very upset about the constant bullying that Jacob is receiving at Lincoln Middle School. It 
seems like there is a kid in every class that is poking at him and provoking him and just being 
mean. I have talked to the teachers, but there doesn’t seem to be any resolution. I don’t know that 
they are taking my complaints seriously. Being at Lincoln Middle is really important to me and 
Jacob, and I want to make his experience at the school a positive one. Please help.  
 
Thanks, 
Janice Neely 
 
Paraprofessional 
Pikeville Elementary School 


